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Student News 

Research Day - November 3, 2017 

Graduation - December 15, 2017 

Congratulations, graduates! 

The 24th annual Research Day began with a student poster session during registration. 

After welcoming everyone to the event, Susan McReynolds recognized the newly inducted 

Pi Pi members. Following the keynote address given by Dr. Gail Van Kanegan, everyone 

chose two of the following presentations to attend: 

¶ Use of Ethyl Chloride to Decrease Pain During IV Catheter Insertion in the 

PeriAnesthesia Care Area 

¶ Delaying Infantôs First Bath for 24 Hours 

¶ Multidisciplinary Research Initiative to Decrease 30 Day Unplanned COPD 

Homecare Readmissions 

¶ Information Technology Use in Prediction of Rapid Response Episodes, Pressure 

Ulcer Status, and 30 Day Readmissions 

¶ What Factors Identify Risk for In-Patient Psychiatric Patients to Have a Medical

      Event? 

Left to right: 

Blaine Wilson, Leah Miller, 

Courteney Fancher, Shaila OôDear, 

and Jordan Enzwiler during the 

student poster session 
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Power of Nursing Leadership - November 10, 2017 

IT Student Worker Needed  
 

Must be a junior or senior  
 

IT experience not necessary  
 

Primary duties:  

- Answering the telephone  

- Resetting passwords  
 

If interested, contact Jordan 

Smith at smithj@brcn.edu  

 

Blackboard 
 

Becky White is now the 

Blackboard contact person. 

If you are having issues with 

Blackboard, please e- mail 

Becky at whiteb@brcn.edu. 

Pet Therapy 
Marisa Burdess, Tanyaler 
Flakes, and Madi Days 
enjoy petting Sandy 

Jeanne Jimenez (left) 

received the 2017 Pinnacle 

Nurse Leader Award 

Five faculty members accompanied 15 

students to the Power of Nursing Leadership 

conference hosted by the University of 

Illinois at Chicago (UIC) College of Nursing. 

 

The purpose of the annual Power of Nursing 

Leadership event is to celebrate the impact 

and achievements of nurse leaders in 

Illinois. The goal of the event is to enhance 

and engage partnerships among leaders in 

academia, government, health care 

delivery, and health care services. 

 

During the morning of the conference, a 

speaker discussed making an impact in the 

field of nursing. After lunch, awards were 

presented to nurses and nursing students. 

Jeanne Jimenez, a December 2017 graduate 

of BRCN, received the 2017 Pinnacle Nurse 

Leader Award. 

Front: Shelby Kite, Shanna Garrison, Chelsea Coles, Gussie Conoyer, 

Madison Morgan, Courtni Hackett, Jessica Givens, Maria Leapley 

Middle: Beth Jones, Michaela Llewellyn, Ashley Kincaid, Anna Linderman 

Back: Lori Sprenger, Susan McReynolds, Marianne Schmitt, Kimi Yuchs, 

Grace Williams, Linda Burke, Jeanne Jimenez, Joseph Meyer 


